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General Comment
We absolutely should not allow this type of transfer of low level nuclear waste, and but must INCREASE 
protections and safety in handling this material. Rather than throwing loads of money into healthcare for 
cancer, etc, we must stop the problem of hazardous waste at the source. Would you want your child or family 
member living near one of these low level waste sites?
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